
 

October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

To support the children’s learning in RE, the children in class 9 and 10 will be visiting a Hindu Temple on 
Thursday 30th November to learn about the Hindu religion. Children will be visiting in the morning and will 
return to school for lunch. 

 

We shall be travelling to the Hindu Temple by bus, leaving school at 9:45am, and returning to school for 
12 pm.  The children will need a coat. Children must wear school uniform.  

  

In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act, we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £6 to 
cover the cost of the bus payable via Parent Pay by Monday 13th November. There is no charge for 
children who are receipt of Free School Meals. 

 

As the visit is taking place during the school day a permission slip is not required. However, please ensure 
that your contact numbers, emergency contact details and child’s medical information are up to date with 
the school office prior to this visit taking place. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Graham and Mr Morrow and Mrs Miles 

  

 

 

 


